


































 

 

 

 

 

Administrator of Elections Monthly Report 

February, 2022 

 

Voter and Candidate Services 

 

 Signatures -  We are just about finished with this project and have updated 

nearly 40,000 records with electronic signatures.  The microfiche book and page 

has been added to the voter registration records, so in the worst case, we can 

find the original application. 

 

 Petitions – 156 petitions have been pulled for the August election. 

 

Operations Department 

 

 Polling Locations – We finished up the polling place locations.  It felt 

substantially more difficult to find polling locations this time – many, many 

locations turned us down. 

 

Administrator 

 

 Candidate Class -  We had a virtual candidate class on February 10th.  21 

potential candidates and 14 staff members participated in this class.   We will be 

scheduling an in person class in March.   

 

 Deputy Registrar Training -  Three classes in February trained 44 volunteers.  

We have three meetings scheduled in March and these are almost full, so we will 

schedule some additional ones soon. 

 

 Campaign Finance Training -   We will be holding a virtual training class for 

campaign treasurers and will delve into the details of filing campaign finance 

forms.  

 

 



 Speaking – I spoke to the Exchange Club last week.  It was a nice group and 

they asked good questions. 

 

 High School Registration – Sherry went to the Memphis Business Academy 

and Central High School in February.  So far, we have registered 677 high school 

seniors. 

 

 Redistricting – Obviously this has taken most of my recent focus but it is nearly 

complete.  The all details list include now includes a voter’s precinct and split as 

of December 1, 2021.  Deborah Upchurch is at the Shelby County Commission 

meeting now, seeking funding for the mailing to the entire county.  This has 

proven to be a very challenging process as the card stock of the appropriate 

weight has major supply chain issues. 

 

 Maps – The interactive maps referenced on our website are now updated.  

(www.ElectionsShelbyTN.gov/voter/Maps) 

 

 New Maps and Lists – The new maps and lists are now available.  There will be 

an update to the all-details list tomorrow; it will likely be ready on Wednesday.  It 

will again list a voter’s precinct as of December 2, 2021.  This will be the list that 

we use to do the county wide mailing. 

 

 Election Center Special Conference – Carla and I attended this meeting in 

Atlanta last week.  It was an excellent meeting.   

 

 Roof Leaks - The roof is again leaking at the Operations Center.  Building 

Services believes that they know why the roof has continued to leak and have a 

way to correct this.   

 

 Days to Upcoming Events: 

o Voter Registration Deadline for the May Primary –35 Days 

o Early Voting Begins – 44 Days 

o County Primary Election – 64 Days 
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